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Sub: Modalities of operation of accounts for one time activities
Sir/ Madam
As per current guidelines separate accounts are to be maintained by organisations receiving NACO funds
for any activity. In some cases, for activities undertaken by various organizations, schools and colleges

implementing AEP or Red Ribbon Clubs etc. the amount is too meager and the requirement for a separate account
becomes cumbersome.

The requirement of separate account for this is becoming as a deterrent and many schools /colleges
decline to take up the programme due to this condition. The matter had been examined in consultation with
pooling partners in the light of the practical difficulties expressed by implementing agencies.

It has now been decided that this requirement need not be insisted upon and a separate cash book for each
grant from NACP-III funds would suffice. This would ensure that NACP funds and expenditure therefore can be
clearly delineated. This would be applicable for grants less than Rs 1 lakh per year.

This issues with approval of Secretary & DG, NACO.

Yours Sincerely,

b

Kanwaldeep Singh)

To:
Project Directors, SACS / MACS
Copy to

All Divisional heads of NACO



